Salhouse Primary School
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email: office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk  web: www.salhouseschool.co.uk

6t December 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are thrilled to share the good news that all Coots are invited to a Christmas Party in Coots class on
Monday 16™ December 2019, during the afternoon. We will learn to play a few traditional party
games, dance to some festive songs, and then enjoy party fare together.

It would be fantastic if everyone could bring some food for the Coots to share, so please could you
sign up on the list in class, and send your contribution in on party morning. The children will have had
school lunch, so a few typical party treats would be plenty! Thank you very much. Due to allergies,
we cannot accept food which contains any nut products.

If your child would like to wear their favourite party clothes, this would add to the excitement.
Please send your child to school in uniform with their party clothes in a bag, and we will help them
with any tricky fastenings when they get changed after lunch.

Thank you for your support.
Merry Christmas to you and your family,

Mrs Sims and Miss Stevens

Coots
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